
 

 

 

 
 

Effective January 1, 2010 all freestanding surgical facility providers are required to report to the Division of Public Health any self-
reported race and ethnicity data provided by the patient.  If you choose to self-report this information, please bubble in the appropriate 
race and ethnicity.  If you choose not to report this information, please select “Patient declines to provide information” in both sections.   
  

 

 

 

    

    

     

   

 

and dosages, including over-the-counter & supplements 



    

    
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

      

 
 

  

 
 

 



 

   Review of Current Symptoms 
 

 

 
 
    
     
 



    

   Name of patient’s pharmacy: ___________________________________________________ 

    

   

 


